
 
 

NEWSLETTER  

Summary  

Congratulations Team7, you have completed your very first Term at TPS.  We have 

been so proud of all your achievements so far and really enjoyed watching you settle 

into year 7 and develop into mature young citizens.  

This half term you have learned so much in your lessons, but you have also taken part 

in so many of the extracurricular activities to enhance your learning further.  

We are so impressed with your enthusiasm in ensuring you settle in well to school life, 

and show us how proud you are to represent TPS in fixtures; art competitions; perfor-

mances and debate clubs to name a few.  

Have the most magical Christmas and a well deserved break. We are excited for the 

new year and our next adventure as Team7.  

Mrs Young, Mrs Wozek and all Team 7 tutors 

Guess the Santa:  

Look at the Santas below; can you guess the TPS Team 7 Staff members they are? 

 

The kindness Elf: 

Doing good to others definitely warms the heart,  I think 7 days before Christmas is the 

perfect time to start! Each day have something new to do, like helping someone who 

feels blue.  Christmas is not all about presents and food, it’s about sharing love and 

kindness and creating moments of joy! So come on this adventure, it’s sure to be fun! 

Think of all the kindness that we will have shared when we are all done!   

Have a lovely Christmas break, look after yourself, family and friends.  



 

 

 

 
 

We are so proud of everyone who have gone above and beyond to attend clubs this half term, it has been 

wonderful to see.  

Below are some of the pictures taken at these clubs: debate club, sports clubs, choir performances, and 

many more. We also had the privilege of looking around our school art gallery this half term during tutor 

time. A special mention also goes to Ollie B! Plus all the golden ticket winners, well done to you all!  



 
 

Anti-bullying/ world kindness and Children in Need:  

Well done to all the students who took part. It is important to raise awareness for Anti Bullying and being 

part of that ‘Change’ through kindness. It was so rewarding to deliver over 600 kindness postcards that 

you had gone out of your way to write to each other and staff. We must always remember to be kind. We 

always RESPECT each other and I am proud of how comfortable our students felt in coming to school in 

their own cultural dress to demonstrate this respect. Well done to all involved we raised over £200 as a 

year group!  

Rewards and Attendance:  

Overall as a year group you have accomplished 

49,975 Merits—WOW what an achievement!  

Please see below the students with the most 

Merit winners this academic year:   

Emmnuel B   Louise W  

Abbeygiail P,   Lillie B 

Dahlia M,   Sophie D,  

Shaun K,    Millie T 

Pius O   Finley S  

  

WELL DONE to Mr Jones’s tutor group for being  

this terms Merit Winners!  

 

Food Bank  

Thank you for all your efforts with the food-

bank over this half term. it is important to be 

part of something so special and help contrib-

ute towards our community. Keep up the 

great work. In the New Year we will be decid-

ing on our own charity for Team7 and how 

we can get involved to help raise money for 

others. 

Save our Planet Winner 

Congratulations to  Maisie for being our 

winner, as you can see she demonstrate a 

wonderful understanding of the brief. Well 

done to everyone else who took part. Please 

look at for other competitions in the new year. 

:)  



 


